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Philip F. Greco
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The Macomb County Bar Foundation is a non-profit, tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization 
established by the Macomb County Bar Association to identify and support law related 
education, projects and programs.

The Macomb County Bar Foundation Philip F. Greco Memorial Scholarship is awarded to 
a second or third year law student who demonstrates a commitment to serve or contribute 
to the Macomb County legal community, a need for financial assistance, good academic 
standing (2.5 GPA or better).  Special consideration is given to non-traditional law students.  
This $3000 scholarship originates from the contributions of Emil E. Cardamone and 
continues with the generous contributions of Attorneys Title Agency, Greco Title Division 
and honors the memory of the late Philip F. Greco, Esq.

About Philip F. Greco (1916-1998)
Mr. Greco was a distinguished Macomb County lawyer who 
founded the title company that bears his name.  Throughout 
his outstanding life and career, Mr. Greco demonstrated an 
exemplary commitment to the betterment of the legal and 
civic communities. He was widely recognized as an expert 
in real estate law and gratuitously lent his considerable 
talents to assist attorneys and other practitioners in the 
real estate industry to resolve complex legal problems. He 
was an active participant and held leadership positions in 
numerous professional, charitable and civic organizations. 
A 1944 graduate of the Detroit College of Law. Mr. Greco is 
a Past President of the Macomb County Bar Association and 
one of the founders of the Macomb County Bar Foundation. 
The awards and honors he received during his lifetime are 
too numerous to mention in this limited space.
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Applicants for the Macomb County Bar Foundation Philip F. Greco Memorial Scholarship 

must be enrolled as a law degree candidate at an accredited Michigan Law School.  Special 

consideration is given to non traditional law students. Applications for this scholarship will 

be accepted at the Macomb County Bar Foundation office by mail, email or in person. This 

scholarship will be formally announced to the recipient in the spring of 2020.

The application packet must include:

	 • Completed application

	 • Candidates most recent law school transcript

	 • Resume

	 • Two letters of recommendation

	 • A personal statement in which the candidate discusses his/her interest in law, 

	   reason for applying for scholarship, career goals and any other pertinent 

	   information he/she would like the Scholarship Committee to know.

Email to RTroy@MacombBar.org

or

Mail to:

Macomb County Bar Foundation

40 North Main, Suite 435

Mount Clemens, MI 48043


